
Hills of Gold Wind Farm Amended Application (SSD-9679)

Les Burgess
24 Old Coach Road
Limeburners Creek
2324 NSW

I also own a block of land at Lot 345 Barry Road, Hanging Rock

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration

and have made no political donations

I object to the development of the proposed wind farm.

There are several reasons for this.

1. The biodiversity of the area at and surrounding Hanging Rock is
threatened by this proposal. I am not convinced that enough has
been done to protect the Koala population and the proximity to Ben
Halls Gap is of concern.

2. There is still no guarantee that the steep land is suitable for this
proposal.

3. We have no assurance that our property will not be negatively
impacted by noise from the windfarm, dust from traffic as well as
noise.We often spend time there although we don't live there
permanently.

4. Nundle Village will be heavily impacted by transport



I would like to complain about the restricted time frame for
objections to be lodged and the timing of the viewing.

To have such a short time to read a complex and very large
document shortly before Christmas and study it carefully requires
more time than that allowed. This alone has a very negative impact
on those who oppose the project. I wonder if that is intentional.

THe original proposal came out at the same time of year.


